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Commercial Cast Iron Boiler 
 DOE-Compliant Design Transition Update 

 

Valued Commercial Boiler Sales Network, 
 

Please find the following product families that are planned for new, higher efficiency 

design and series manufacture following the upcoming 01/10/23 DOE regulatory 

change.  
 

 LGB Family Series 3 steam and water boilers  
 88 Family Series 3 water boilers  

 
Note: There are no changes planned for the current 88 Family Series 2 Steam boilers as it already 

meets the upcoming DOE regulatory requirements.  
 

Based on this transition to the new design 
 

 We will continue to accept orders of the current part number though 8/29.  
 Orders on 9/1 or later, will use the new part numbers.  

 

As a reminder, you will be able to continue to order repair/replacement sections and 

parts for these series boilers after the last order window passes.  
 

 LGB Family Series 2 steam and water boilers  
 88 Family Series 2 water boilers  

  
Every effort to ship all open orders prior to 01/10/23 will be made. In the event that 

orders outpace production capacity, the option to convert existing orders to the new 

design series / alternate product offering or cancel the order at no charge will be at 

the customer’s discretion. If additional production capacity becomes available due 

to DOE regulation change, Weil-McLain will publish notice of additional order 

capacity to the sales channel.   
   
New Part Numbers & Pricing 
 

 New design part numbers and trade pricing will be provided for the new LGB 

and 88 water models prior to 08/29/22.  
 Orders received for new design models will be processed starting 09/01/22.  
 Weil-McLain will not be implementing a pricing change at this time for 

equivalent configurations of the 88 and LGB.  
 

As always, thank you for your continued support of the Weil-McLain commercial boiler 

portfolio. 
  
Michael Doorhy 
General Manager 
Weil-McLain   

 

 


